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71, Fenchurch Street, London, EC3

Telegrams : Commiltee, Fen, London oL Telephone - Royal 3661 (6 Lines)

3lst January, 1952,
N
Dear Sip,

Thank you for your letter of the 22nd January
reporting again on the steamer "ALIWAL' and on your
further discussion with Dr, Solda,

We note that the Owners have declded to cless
this ship with the Reglstro Italiano and are to carry
out a full Classification Survey at Durban. :

, We do not think there is any useful purpose
served by discussing the case with Dr, Solda again,
althou you can let him knew how much we appreciated
his attitude in the matter, Hach time tha we have
mgt an ungatisfactory case to his notice he has
not falled to take the right view, \

Yours faithfully,

/J.ﬂ

Chief Executive,
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